

LETTER OF INTENT FOR WELCOMING CENTER
The Letter of Intent is not a pre-requisite to the grant application.  However, IDHS needs the information provided from the Letter of Intent to prepare for the applications review process.

RETURN NO LATER THAN NOON, JULY 25, 2018
TO: Ngoan.Le@Illinois.gov



NAME OF ORGANIZATION:   	

ADDRESS:   	

TELEPHONE:   	

E-MAIL:   	

CONTACT PERSON:   	


_____ Our agency intends to apply for FY19 Limited Welcoming Center Expansion NOFO 

Our agency will serve the following geographic and immigrant/refugee communities and language groups:

______________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________
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